
October 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Join us for Fun Fridays – 

Oct. 7th – Decade Day 

Oct. 14th – Flannel Day 

Oct. 21st – PJ Day 

Oct. 28th – Halloween Shirt Day – Classroom 

Celebrations 3:00 

 

 

Saturday Oct. 22nd – Trunk of Treat 10:30am – 

12:00pm – Everyone is Welcome!!! 

 

 

We are still collecting Pop Tabs for The 

Ronald McDonald House.  If you have been 

collecting them we would love to have them!  

Thank you!!  

 

 Chesterbrook Academy Families, 
  

 Fall is in full swing! Our students are having a blast exploring 
colored leaves and feeling the crisp air outdoors as they participate 
in fun, seasonal activities. Mark your calendars! Our Fall Trunk or 
Treat event is on Saturday, October 22 from 10:30am-12:00pm and 
we hope to see all of you there with your children. We think this will 
be a great time to let your children have some fun while you are 
able to mingle with other families of CBA.  If you are interested in 
sign up using this link -  
 https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49AAAC23ABF8C16-trunk1 

If you would like to donate candy, stickers or small trinkets please sign below – 

 https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49AAAC23ABF8C16-candy 

Join us for our Virtual Potty Training Workshop on October 6 at 12PM PDT / 

3PM EST  Are you ready to take that next step? Do you need ideas or support to 

make your child’s potty training a success? Learn tips and techniques to ensure a 

successful, positive experience. Sign-up at https://conta.cc/3QFr2uI. 

Halloween Events  
Our classrooms will be celebrating Halloween by doing crafts, 
playing outdoor games with their classmates, and celebrating in 
costume on October 28  We will send more information via Links 2 
Home soon. 

As a reminder, please make sure to refresh the spare 

clothing in your child’s cubby. Take home anything 

that no longer fits and leave a spare set of well-fitting, 

weather-appropriate clothes. 

Please click to see our October Blog - ..\Blog Article October 2022.pdf  

Does your child have a Birthday coming up?  If so, we 

can help!  Birthday Cupcakes are a safe way to celebrate with 

the class.  Please ask us for more information!! 

As always, please let us know if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Jenn Kume – Principal – 

Jenn.Kume@chesterbrookacademy.com 

Sherry Alphin – Assistant Principal – 

Sherry.alphin@chesterbrookacademy.com 
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